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________________________________________________________________________


Dear Families,

I hope everyone had a chance to enjoy our beautiful weekend!  All of my kids came over and played a game of backyard baseball, and Amanda, AJ and I took 2 big bike rides!  


On Saturday I went to my music class with Dawn and Christina.  We are formulating a plan to add a musical warm-up to our reading lessons.  It’s so nice to be part of a community where innovation is encouraged.  Expect your kids to come home singing a bunch of new songs!
Conferences


There are only a few conferences to go!  Thursday and Friday were lots of fun for me- I love talking to all of you about your interesting children.  Thanks for your support and input.  Remember, if you have questions, concerns or ideas, call, email or send me a note.  I count on all of you to let me know if there is anything more I can be doing. 
Three Bears


Even though it was a short week, we did a lot of great work!  We did pages six through nine of our number books, finished our reading assessments and made our first pop-up books!  I can’t wait for you to see them.  We’ll have an author’s tea at the end of the unit to show off our work.
Red Riding Hood


This week’s fairy tale is Little Red Riding Hood. We chose it because it has lots of versions, and helps us talk about C.A.R.E.S. skills, especially responsibility.  Pop Quiz!  What are the C.A.R.E.S. skills?  Answer:  a set of social skills that are necessary for academic and social growth.  C.A.R.E.S. stands for cooperation, assertion, responsibility, empathy and self-control.  
Thanks for all the snacks!

Kristin

